
	 The Leather-Eagle District of the Modified Mo-
torcycle Association held their annual 3-Ball Run 
on March 23, 2019. Sign-in was at Charley‘s Place 
in Glendale. There were between 35-40 participants. 
It should be noted that this is a day about FUN. It is 
a family-friendly get-together. There is no pool or 
billiards experience needed to play. At each stop you 
get five chances to sink three balls. Lowest 3 scores 
at the end of the run earn a trophy. The worst scores 
go into a drawing for the ‘Scratch’ trophy. 
	 Additional stops were in Phoenix - at Steel 
Horse Saloon, Arizona Biker Leathers {Thunder-
bird & 19th Ave.}, and Maverick Saloon. Last stop 
was The Beaver Bar & Grill at 11801 N 19th Ave-
nue.
	 5 stops, with a round of 3-ball at each business. 
But WAIT a minute…. Arizona Biker Leathers isn’t 
a bar! What about the necessary pool table? Some-

one suggested including a miniature table-top pool 
table a few years back. It’s been a hit ever since! ‘Hi-
larious’, ‘a game changer’, and ‘crowd pleaser’ are 
among the comments it draws.  
	 A bike wash, in memory of Catness Drigger to 
assist her family, was also going on at the Maverick 
at the same time. So you could actually support 2 
events at once if you chose.  
	 The Final Round, held at The Beaver Bar, de-
termined the winners of the day. Congratulations & 
trophies to 1st place William, 2nd place Big Dawg, 
and 3rd place Nolan. The Scratch trophy went to Sky 
Pilot. 
	 District Manager Julie Funk sent along thanks 
to, “All of our stops and businesses who donated raf-
fle items.” She also shared, “… just an overall sense 
of gratitude to everyone involved and anyone who 

participated. It was so much fun, especially the mini 
table. In July we have our annual Brotherly Love-In 
on the 20th at the Beaver Bar.”   
	 This event is a fundraiser for the District, with 
monies going to support the District and its future 
events to promote motorcycle safety and rights. The 
day raised about $240. 
	 Thank you Julie for your help with this report 
and to Lee Gonzales for the photos. 
	 The Modified Motorcycle Association of AZ is 
an MRO – Motorcyclists Rights Organization com-
prised of motorcyclists and motorcycle enthusiasts 
who are concerned with the future, safety and wel-
fare of motorcycling. Learn more at their website 
http://mma-az.org/ You can contact the Leather-Ea-
gle District at https://www.facebook.com/Leath-
erEagleDistrict/  or leathereagledm@gmail.com 
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